HAWES TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGMINUTES
September 20, 2021

Call to order: Meeting was called to order by Chairman, Cindi McGowen, at 6:00 pm with the Pledge of
Allegiance, at the South Shore Fire Hall in Spruce, M.

Roll Call: Chairman, Cindi McGowen, Vice-Chairman, Charles (Ed) Hanna, Regular Meeting Secretary,
Shari Lee (absent), Trustee, Patrick Smylie present.

Visitors/Guests: Rod Cordes (Hawes Supervisor) and Eric Szymanski (NEMCOG)

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Patrick Smylie that minutes of August 3rd, 2021 be approved, motion
2" by Vice Chairman, Ed Hanna . All approved. Motion carried.

Correspondence: Letter of resignation received from Shelley Meinville at end of August 2021. We were
sorry to hear but appreciated all her input and dedication to Hawes Township while on the Planning
Commission. Motion passed and carried to accept her resignation.

Old Business:

- Report on Zoning Board of Appeals — None
- Next NEMCOG meeting date changed, it will be on Tuesday, September 28, 2021.

New Business:

Trustee, Pat Smylie, updated PC with information from past Board meetings, August and September,
nothing to report.

Rod Cordes informed PC that an ad for filling Planning Commission member position was going to be
put in the Alcona County Review.

We discussed Hawes hosting next Tri-Township Meeting and about checking with Caledonia Township to
see about their attending.

We met with Eric Szymanski of NEMCOG tonight to go over our Hawes List of Items (from Mar 26, 2020)
left to cover regarding finalizing our Hawes Township Ordinance. Also reviewed Rod Cordes list of
qguestions from onset of revision. Had a lengthy and productive discussion.

Calendar:

Planning Comm Meeting with Denise Cline of NEMCOG on Sep 28, 2021, at 6pm at So Shore Fire Hall.
The next Tri-Township Meeting will be on Thursday, October 21%, 2021 at 7pm, at Hawes Township.

Adjournment: Ed Hanna, made a motion to adjourn our meeting, 2™ by Patrick Smylie. All agreed.
Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Cindi McGowen, Planning Commission Chair and

Acting Recording Secretary on September 20th, 2021



